
 

COVID and Mask Guidelines 
Updated May 14, 2021 

 

Dear Valued Members of Fitness 14: 

In line with updated CDC Guidance and Nevada Directive 045, individuals that have 
been fully vaccinated against COVID 19 are no longer required to wear a face 
covering when entering, patronizing, or exiting Fitness 14.  

Per the updated directive issued by the State of Nevada on May 13, 2021: 

• In general, people are considered fully vaccinated: 2 weeks after their second 
dose in a 2-dose series, such as the Pfizer or Moderna vaccines, or 2 weeks 
after a single-dose vaccine, such as Johnson & Johnson’s Janssen vaccine.  

• If you don’t meet these requirements, regardless of your age, you are NOT 
fully vaccinated. 

The health and safety of our members, trainers, and contractors are of top priority 
to Fitness 14. As a result of this guidance, any person, guest, member, trainer, 
contractor, or cleaner that has not been fully vaccinated per the above guidance 
will still be required to wear a face covering at all times while inside Fitness 14.  

Per CDC guidance, regardless of vaccinations status, please continue to practice 
social distancing of at least 3 feet. Additionally, please continue to wipe down every 
machine before and after use using the disposable paper towels and solution 
provided. 

**NOTE** If you enter Fitness 14 and remain in the facility without a face 
covering, you are attesting to and confirming with Fitness 14 that you meet the 
requirements of a fully vaccinated individual as defined above per the directive 
issued by the State of Nevada on May 13, 2021. 

 

Thank you so much and stay safe! 


